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Noelanders Trophy 2014 – No photography! 
 

Why? 

Because of the ever growing number of visitors, and as we want people to relax and enjoy the 

beauty of our bonsai exhibition, we have decided not to allow photography anymore. 

Looking at a bonsai takes more than a ‘click’ of one second. All the trees will be photographed 

professionally, and will be available afterwards in a full colour book for a price less than a 

memory card. We are sure that every visitor will feel the difference in atmosphere. 

 

Exception 

Exception is made for professional photographers taking pictures for magazines and 

newspapers. They will get a Noelanders Trophy Press Card at the entrance. 

 

Where? 

The prohibition applies only in the exhibition hall. Everyone is free to take pictures at the demos, 

the traders’ area and the dinner. 

 

Not on web – why? 

Bonsai amateurs and professionals invest a huge amount of time to create their piece of art. 

We all have to respect their view and taste for bonsai. 

 

We thank you in advance for your support and wish you a wonderful Noelanders Trophy 

weekend. 

 

 

Bonsai Association Belgium 

The committee 

 


